IN THE BUKKAH

PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL
SUKKAH PARTY!

SIPS AND EERENDIPITY

WHERE: 5 Southridge Circle, Andover
WHEN: Saturday, October 19, 2024, 1:30-4:30PM

RSVP by October 15™ to
Jon or Ellen ~ ejbrody@comcast.net, 978.470.8401
or Janet Damelin in the CBI Office, janet@BethlsraelMV.org, 978.474.0540

FEEL FREE TO BRING DESSERT or
BOTTLE OF WINE

Please note:

Rain or Shine Event
Please bring a lawn chair
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